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On November 11, the first blessing festival for the re-dedication of Marriage took place in FFWPU 

center. And 30 couples participated, together with blessed families and members who joined to bring their 

guests. 

 

37 couples have participated in the ceremony for the fulfillment of heavenly tribal messiah in Costa Rica. 

We started in November of this year. 

 

On December 16th, the second festival of the blessing for the re-dedication of Marriage took place, for 8 

couples. 

 

All the participants were very moved and happy to have their participation, and they want to continue 

knowing more to invite their relatives or friends. 

 

 


